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Irvin, Ian

From: Caleb Merendino <merendino.action@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 1:34 AM
To: EP, Contact Us; EP, water; EP, OEJ; EP, EQB; Irvin, Ian
Subject: [External] Reinstate the Fracking Moratorium in Dimock

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. To 
report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook.  

Honorable officials, 
 
Dimock, PA’s water supply has been ravaged by fracking. In 2020, the natural gas industry operating in the community 
was criminally charged and found guilty for flagrantly breaking environmental law. 
 
While drilling was banned in the area for years, the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection quietly 
permitted gas production to resume in 2022. After years of polluted drinking water, the people of Dimock are yet again 
at risk. 
 
It's time to reinstate the fracking moratorium in Dimock, deliver fresh water to impacted residents, and finally clean 
up the water supply for good. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Caleb Merendino 


